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6 February 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
The King’s School Alumni Community! 
 
We are excited to share some news about a special initiative that we are currently developing at The King's 
School – our Alumni Network! 
 
If you are a former student of The King’s School, we extend a warm invitation to reconnect. We believe that 
by developing our Alumni Network and engaging more with our Alumni, it will be a source of inspiration for 
our current students and it will enhance our strong school community. Whether you left recently or many 
years ago, and whether you are pursing further / higher education or are already established in your career, 
your contribution can make a difference. We are seeking individuals who are willing to share their experience 
and expertise with our current students.  
 
How you can contribute 
Here are some ways you can get involved: 

• Act as a Careers and Education Role Model: Share your career journey and provide valuable insights 
into your chosen path. 

• Offer Work Experience: Open doors for our students by offering work experience opportunities in 
your field. 

• Become a Mentor: Guide a current student on a similar career path, offering support and 
encouragement (DBS required). 

• Be a Guest Speaker: Inspire students by sharing your career story, perhaps as part of an assembly or 
with a small group of students.  

• Assist with Mock Interview Events: Contribute to our mock interview events, helping students 
improve their interview skills. 
 

Your participation can be as active as you wish; the level of involvement is entirely up to you.  
 
Become a part of our Alumni 
To join our Alumni and indicate your preferences regarding your levels of involvement, please complete the 
form below. We value your willingness to share your journey and support the next generation. 
 
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=txMKXldyeUebS9j6_OXSIPW7dCrTKD5MrLS1WYZvQc
VUOU80Tk1SQVdKQUNMV09QRFRETVZSSFlGUC4u 
 
Help us spread the word 
If you know of any other former King’s School students in our community or beyond, we would greatly 
appreciate it if you could pass on the link to our Alumni section on the website: 
https://kings.patrust.org.uk/alumni-network/.This will allow them to sign up and be a part of our growing 
Alumni Community.  
 

mailto:admin@kings.patrust.org.uk
http://www.pontefractacademiestrust.org.uk/
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=txMKXldyeUebS9j6_OXSIPW7dCrTKD5MrLS1WYZvQcVUOU80Tk1SQVdKQUNMV09QRFRETVZSSFlGUC4u
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=txMKXldyeUebS9j6_OXSIPW7dCrTKD5MrLS1WYZvQcVUOU80Tk1SQVdKQUNMV09QRFRETVZSSFlGUC4u
https://kings.patrust.org.uk/alumni-network/


We are thrilled about the potential impact of The King’s School’s Alumni Network and look forward to 
building connections, celebrating the achievements of our former students, and using your experience 
to inspire our current students and enhance our careers programme.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs E Phelan  
Assistant Headteacher  
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 


